


We saw significant public health success with the 2009 food package revisions, and further 
revisions to the WIC food packages can boost intake of priority nutrients . In 2017, the National 
Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine (NASEM) provided an independent, science-
based review of the WIC food packages and made recommendations based on the 2015-2020 
Dietary Guidelines for Americans (DGAs). NASEM’s review sought to improve balance and choice by 
providing 50 percent of DGA-recommended intake across priority food groups, ensuring 
consumption of nutrients essential for the health and development of WIC’s target population.



higher than non-Hispanic participants, indicating that Hispanic parents are consistently purchasing 
whole grain-rich options.18 
 
The example set by Oklahoma is a testament to WIC’s potential to meaningfully promote alignment 
with the Dietary Guidelines for Americans and ensure children get a healthy start. Focusing the WIC 
benefit on whole grain-rich options will allow WIC nutrition educators to support families in 
improving their dietary quality  while honoring cultural preferences and traditions. Additionally, 
NASEM noted that launches for whole grain cereal products doubled worldwide by 2010.19 Should 
WIC implement the whole grain-rich standard for breakfast cereals at a national level, we are 
optimistic that USDA can build on the success of earlier WIC revisions and recent changes in the 
school meals programs to encourage product reformulations and other industry innovations that 
will result in healthier, broadly available options on the grocery store shelf for all shoppers. 
 
We are deeply encouraged by the NASEM review’s thoughtful vision for how WIC can boost priority 
nutrient intake and provide low-income families with the resources needed to build healthier diets. 
We thank you for your dedication to bolstering nutrition security for WIC’s target population and 
urge USDA to keep faith with the science-based recommendations of the NASEM review by 
incorporating the whole grain-rich standard for breakfast cereals into the upcoming food package 
revisions. 
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